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Important Updates on Covid-19 Testing, Treatment and Vaccinations. Rapid Covid-19 tests are still back ordered 
and grossly overpriced for some suppliers who have a few to sell. We do have the PCR tests that take 3-5 days to result. 
We are still seeing patients with significant Covid-19 symptoms, however testing requests have dropped to almost zero. 
We are hopeful that this is a sign that the Pandemic is ending. At least in our area, the threat seems to be greatly reduced. 
We are also aware that new guidelines are coming out for Providers regarding mask wearing, etc. We stand ready to up-
date our patient flow policies as we get further updates. This is great news, as we are all ready to put Covid-19 behind 
us.   

EKG Services. We are grateful to now provide in-house EKG services since emergency help can be hard to get in our 
area. EKGs are also required for routine pre-op clearance, and patients will appreciate getting those in-clinic and on short 
notice. Cardiac clearance for procedures will now require less travel and time delays. 

Dental Hygiene students from NAU are scheduled for their supervised clinical time at Alchemy for the Spring Semester 
of 2022. Their services are now available at Alchemy one day a month. Next dental hygiene appointments are available 
for Thursday, March 31, 2022. Please contact the front desk to make an appointment. These are cash pay services $65 
for adults, $45 for children under 14 yrs. 

Massage Therapy. Massage Therapy appointments are unfortunately still on hold, pending LMT availability. Our be-
loved Bethany Brandt has let us know that she will not be returning to Ash Fork. We truly enjoyed working with Betha-
ny, she has been a valuable addition to the Alchemy Team, and we wish her all the best! . We will keep you posted, as 
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LIBRARY NEWS 
The Ash Fork Library 
is looking for artists to 
display their creativity. 
Come into the library 
and find out what it 
will take to put up your 
art. 

On the last Wednesday 
of each month at 11 
AM the Rambling 

Readers Book Club meet to discuss the chosen book for the 
month. Come join the fun and read a good book. 

Mary and Marilyn 

 

 

 

George B. Wallace 

Celebration Of Life 

 

Marilyn Wallace would like to invite you to her husbands, 
George B. Wallace’s Celebration of Life.  

It will take place at the American Legion Post on Saturday, 
March 19th at 4 PM. Come and share a story that you 
might remember about George.  

He was a writer, a member of the Sons, a member of the 
Lions Club of Williams, AZ, a president of the board of 
Kaibab Estates West Fire Department, and a gardener. 


